
Dear Neighbor,  
 
Interfaith Services is proposing to build a 150 bed “Drug and Alcohol Rehab Center” with a focus on treating 
adult unhoused people from all over San Diego County.  The facility is planned on Aberdeen Ave. right behind 
the Montessori school and across the street from San Marcos Middle School, near a bus stop for Paloma 
elementary, Palomar College and its daycare centers and the youth baseball complex.  

 Proposed Location Website: https://NoToRehabNearSchools.org  

 
 

 
We need your help to stop this project.  Please email ALL the people listed below and tell them that you don't want 
the drug/alcohol detox/rehab facility for unhoused adults near schools or in an area with a high density of children, 
adolescents and young adults. This project will be approved to start in May unless we all act quickly! 

 

 
 
 

Please sign the Petition!!    → 

https://chng.it/qkntmmnghL  

 

 

Assembly member: Dr. Darshana R. Patel (District 76) Email: assemblymember.patel@assembly.ca.gov  
Contact Form: a76.asmdc.org/contact 

Senator:  Brian W. Jones (District 40) Email: senator.jones@senate.ca.gov  
Contact Form: sr40.senate.ca.gov/my-offices 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors: Jim Desmond Contact: Megan Ewert - Email: 
megan.ewart@sdcounty.ca.gov  
Contact Form: https://www.supervisorjimdesmond.com/  

San Marcos Mayor: Rebecca Jones Email: cityhall@san-marcos.net  

San Marcos School Board President: Sarah Amad Email: sarah.ahmad@smusd.org  

San Marcos School Board member: Lena Meum Email: lena.meum@smusd.org  
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